
Return of Lode Tennis

Club Coaching 
Saturday mornings for 8 weeks starting 24 April 2010

We have arranged a course of tennis coaching sessions for an 8 week period on

Saturday mornings starting from 25 April (extended to 10 weeks if required as a

result of cancellations for bad weather).  A professional tennis coach will take the

course, which will be split into one hour long sessions, starting at 9am. We expect

that the first two sessions will be for youngsters (so 9am to10am and 10am to

11am) and then the last one hour session may be for adults - 11am to 12 noon (all

depends on demand).  You don’t have to have your own racket, nor any previous

experience.

The cost will be £6.50 per session for adults and just £2 for children.  We are

hoping to encourage youngsters into the sport, so we have not made it compulsory

to be members of the club, but young members will have preference over non

member youngsters, and adults will come after that. 

This is a unique opportunity to try out tennis, or to improve your tennis skills.  If

you would like to be allocated a place on the course then contact Jeff Kempster on

01223 812194 asap.

Lode Tennis Club Cheese & Wine

Social Evening

20 March 2010 - 7.30pm

Everyone Welcome!

We are such a friendly bunch in Lode Tennis Club, our Social get togethers are

open to members and non members alike, so chase away those winter blues and

come and join us!  

This year it’s at Arthur & Ann Tomlinson’s house - 5 Mill Road.  So come along

for an evening of cheese and wine (provided by our hosts), and scintillating

company (that’s you!).

A contribution towards costs of £10 would be appreciated - please contact Jeff

Kempster 01223 812194 or Ann Tomlinson 01223 811280 so that we can cater

accordingly.
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